
To whom this may concern,

As a regular customer of Hugos Manly, I strongly support Hugos Development Application to have additional 
olutdoor seating.

I am a local in Manly and attend Hugos almost every week, it is a fantastic restaurant and I look forward to 
being able to enjoy a pizza and Lychee Mee cocktail looking over the harbour in their new seating arrangement 
if their application is approved!! 

Thank you

Kind Regards,

Georgia Prior 
Property Manager
Assistant Agent

10 Darley Road, Manly 
02 8962 2200
www.stonerealestate.com.au
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Thank You.
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